
Dear Parents of Future Fourth Grade Students,  

 The school provides students with necessary supplies. However, the following list 

contains additional suggestions, which will be helpful for your child to have in fourth grade. 

We also ask that you leave all supplies in their original boxes as we will open and organize 

them on the first day.  

 a 1-inch binder  

 a  3-subject notebook 

 2 marble composition books  

 5 folders 

 3 pens 

 3 highlighters 

 3 packs 3x3 sticky notes  

 4 glue sticks 

 1 pair of scissors 

 a pack of colored pencils OR crayons (no bigger than a 24 pack of crayons please) 

 1 soft-zippered pencil case 

 a pack of pencils 

 4 dry erase markers 

 1 dry board eraser (no spray cleaner please) 

 1 set of earbuds ( must have auxiliary jack)  

Please do not purchase large binders or hard sided pencil cases. They are not easily stored in 

the fourth grade classroom and make it challenging for students when switching classes.   

Thank you,   

The 4th Grade Teachers 


